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Thursday 30th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We hope you are all as excited as we are for the enterprise fair of the century. It will be 

held in the KS1 playground so please bring your spending money to buy some fantastic 

winter products! 

 

Due to conflicting dismissal procedures, please see the plan for dismissal on Friday 1st 

December 2023:  

 

Reception and Nursery- Children to be dismissed from their usual gate.  

 

Years 1 and 2- children will be dismissed from their classrooms with some children and 

adults set up in the KS1 playground to sell their products.  

 

Years 3, 4, 5,6- To be dismissed from the KS2 playground as we do on Mondays. 

 

Some children and teachers will be set up at the KS1 playground ready to sell their 

products so please make your way there after pick up! 

 

We cannot wait to see you!  Thank you for all the support you give to our young 

enterprising children,  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss Fahey  

Enterprise Lead 

Year 5 Class Teacher  
  
 

 


